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CROSS COUNTRY FINALS 
A brilliant effort by the Year 5 and 6 boys in the Manchester cross-

country finals this week!  

 

SPONSORED NURSERY RHYME CHALLENGE 

Our Nursey and Reception children had a wonderful time dressing up and taking part in the Nursery 

Rhyme Sing Challenge.  The children recited Nursey Rhymes that they had learnt off by heart.  In 

total we raised a whopping £1204 so far. Thank you to all those who contributed.  

 

 

 

YEAR 4 TRIP TO MANCHESTER MUSEUM 

In support of their History topic on the Ancient Egyptians, Year 4 will be visiting Manchester 

Museum for a self-guided tour. 4EP will visit on Tuesday 14th November, 4BK will visit on 

Tuesday 21st November and 4BT will visit on Friday 24th November. 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED  

We will be raising money for Children in Need on Friday 17th November 2023.  We are asking 

for a 50p voluntary contribution towards the charity.  Children can dress in colourful or spotty 

clothes on the day.  

 

YEAR 1 PHONICS MEETING  

On Thursday 23th November we will be hosting a Year 1 Phonic Parent Meeting at 3.30pm. It 

will be taking place in the Key Stage 1 Hall.  During this meeting, we will be sharing information 

about the Phonic Screening check that the children take in Year 1 and how best to support them at 

home. 

 

LUNCHTIME ORGANISER 

We are currently looking for Lunch Time Organisers and you can call into the office to collect an 

application form or alternatively, you can apply via our website.  

 

REMINDER 

Can parents/carers please make sure you are labelling your child’s uniform; this increases the 

chance of lost items being returned. Thank you for your continued support. 


